
 

 
Year 1 Homework Letter – Thursday 27th June 2024 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English 
This week we have been recapping and 
building on our knowledge of using 
conjunctions in sentences. Every child 
has written a letter to Iggy Peck about 
what to see in London when he visits in 
the future with a focus on handwriting. 

 
 

Homework 
 
Spellings (Summer 2 Week 4) on the sheet 
provided. 
 
Reading books will continue to be 
changed on Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday. 
PE this half term will be on Wednesday 
afternoons. 

Diary dates 
  

Friday 28th June INSET Day  

Monday 1st July – 1.30pm-4.30pm, Art 

Exhibition 

Tuesday 2nd July – 3.15pm-4.30pm ,Art 

Exhibition  

Tuesday 2nd July – 3.15pm-4.30pm, Open 

Evening  

 

           

Maths  
This week we focused on days of the week and 
months of the year. We have practised spelling 
and ordering the days and months which has 
been fun. 
We have worked as a team lining up and 
putting ourselves in birthday order and we 
have learnt this rhyme: 
Thirty days has September, April, June and 
November. All the rest have thirty-one, 
Excepting February alone, and that has 
twenty-eight days clear and twenty-nine in 
each leap year. 
 
Optional Homework 
Ask your child to teach you the months of the 
year rhyme! 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Feel Good Week 
Across the school we have embraced ‘Feel Good 
Week.’ In Year 1 we have enjoyed Yoga 
everyday with a focus on mindfulness.  
 
We have spent time learning about healthy 
eating and how to look after our bodies as well 
as our minds. 
 
The PTFA organised their yearly treat for the 
children which was a production of Alice in 
Wonderland. All of Year 1 thoroughly enjoyed 
the play and it was lovely to see their smiles! 
 
  

 

Hop-A-Thon 

Our annual Hop-A-Thon was a resounding 

success and it was lovely to see all of the Year 1 

‘bunnies’ hopping around the field. Thank you 

for all of your support and it is a very special 

event that the children really enjoy. 

 

  


